

October 14, 2021

Mr. James Smith Lawton Police Department 100 SE Railroad St Lawton, OK 73501

Dear Mr. Smith:

I am pleased to inform you that the Trustees of the Lawton Community Foundation have approved a grant of \$5,000 for Southern Police Institute at Lawton Police Department.

When recognizing this grant in promotion or print materials please use Lawton Community Foundation. Recognition level should be consistent with your organization's policies for donor recognition. If you require an electronic copy of the Lawton Community Foundation logo or have questions related to this award, please contact Jennifer Stewart, Lawton Community Foundation Administrator, at j.stewart@occf.org.

You can log into your online account to submit a grant report to the Lawton Community Foundation after the completion of this grant.

Enclosed you will find an invitation to our November 9th luncheon where you will be recognized and awarded this grant. Congratulations on your successful grant request. Please contact me at 580-583-0118 if you have questions or need additional information.

Very truly yours,

Lawton Community Foundation

David Towe President